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         April 2, 2024 
 
 
 
 

Parents for Megan’s Law/Sex Offender Notification 
 
We recently received notification of a sex offender residing in the East Islip zip code area.  You may 
access this information at: 
 

https://www.criminaljustice.ny.gov/SomsSUBDirectory/search_index.jsp 
 
As a reminder, in order to provide staff, parents/guardians, and residents with information concerning 
sex offenders who are living or working in the district, the East Islip School District uses an automated 
system for sex offender notifications.  The New York State Division of Criminal Justice Sex Offender 
Relocation and E-


